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Follow us on Social Media via the school website, Instagram and Facebook! 
Please follow, like and share our page!  @sacredheartwadhurst 

 

 NEWSLETTER NO.3 AUTUMN TERM – 23 SEP 2022 
 
 

 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS 
 
 
 
 
 

WOWS for FOUNDATION 
STAGE 

NURSERY:  Gwyneth, Florence, Edward H, Lana, and Elowen 
RECEPTION:  Charlie, Henry, Amadea, Kit, Clemence and Tai 

RECEPTION 
Gabriel LEARN:  For his engagement and wonderful contributions during carpet time 

Helen LOVE:  For being an excellent helper in the classroom 

YEAR 1 

Joseph 
LEARN:  For excellent sounding out and blending in his reading and for great 
number work 

Imogen 
LOVE & LEARN:  For making others happy with her lovely smile and for giving 
her very best in all subjects 

Andrew LEARN:  For always focusing on the task in hand! 

YEAR 2 

Sophie LOVE & LEARN:  For always participating so fully in every lesson 

Millie WORSHIP:  For taking the lead with her group's beautiful liturgical dancing 
Alice LEARN:  For her excellent Magic Finger story! 

YEAR 3 
Matty 

LOVE:  For being a wonderful ambassador for the school at the Grandparents' 
Lunch 

Teddy LEARN:  For his interest in, and enthusiasm for, our Science topic 

YEAR 4 
Isaac LEARN:  For his fantastic ideas during our story planning lessons 

Harriet LOVE:  For her politeness and positive attitude towards learning 

YEAR 5 
Sophia LEARN:  For great use of alliteration in her descriptive writing 

Coco LEARN:  For working very hard in all subjects and producing her very best 

YEAR 6 

Millie 
LEARN:  For always working so hard to produce work of a high standard 
across the curriculum. Well done for such a good start to Year 6 

Jenna 

Harrison 
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PE  

Florence (Y2) 
For excellent passing in football 

Andrew (Y1) 

Winnie (Y6) For team spirit and kindness in netball club 

Joey (Y3) For outstanding football 

MUSIC 

Mary (Y2) For an excellent start to her piano studies with Mrs Wibberley  

Tai (R) For her lovely manners and good concentration in class music  

Emily (Y4) For her beautiful singing voice 

CONGRATULATIONS: 

• Iris (Y4) - RAD Level 1 Grade 1 (Ballet) Pass  

• Sophia (Y5) - Gymkhana on ponies Casper and 
Rupert and came Third 

• Felicity (Y4) - RAD Level 1 Grade 1 (Ballet) 
Pass 

• Octavia (Y4) - Stage 4 Learn to Swim  

• Amadea (R) - Stage 1 Learn to Swim  

• Previous Pupil Oscar - ABRSM Level 1 Award 
Grade 1 Guitar Practical and passed 

PUPIL VOICE GROUPS 
GIFT Team Digital Leaders School Council  CAFOD & Charities 
Edie & Millie (Y2) Martha & Sophia  (Y2) Tabitha & Mary (Y2) Penelope & Jemima (Y2) 
Liam & Charlie (Y3) Teddy & Harriet (Y3) Rowland & Rose (Y3) Joey, Marcus & Eloise (Y3) 
Poppy & Felicity (Y4) Arthur & Isaac (Y4) Iris & Leonor (Y4) Lexie & Oliver C (Y4) 
Eloise & Lorenzo (Y5) Willow & Henry (Y5) Rafe & Eddie (Y5) Gus & Orla (Y5) 
Millie, Thomas & 
Rafferty (Y6) 

Bella & Harry (Y6) Term 1:  
Emma & Rafferty (Y6) 
Term 2:  
Amelie & Louis (Y6) 
Term 3:  
Jenna & Fabian (Y6) 

Art (Y6) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
UNDER 9/8 BOYS FOOTBALL V BEECHWOOD  
Thursday 22nd September 2022 
TEAM 1:  Teddy, Isaac, Arthur (Capt), Matty, Liam, Charlie P, Tolly and Evan 
RESULTS:  SHS won 3-2 
TEAM 2:  Oliver CQ, Harry, Oliver W, Arthur C, Freddie, Marcus, 
Barnaby (Capt), Joey (Capt) and Rowland  
RESULTS:  SHS won 3-2 
 

U9/8 GIRLS HOCKEY v DCPS Coaching Matches  
Thursday 22nd September 2022 
U9 TEAM:  Felicity, Emily, Elsie, Harriet, Lara, Ariana, Octavia, Imogen, 
Poppy, Iris and Lexie 
U8 TEAM:  Ottilie, Tabitha, Lucy, Harriet, Eloise, Rose and Annemieke 
 
  



Key policies are available via the school website or on request from the school. 

 
 

 
 

SACRED HEART PTA QUIZ NIGHT 22 
Join us for a fun quiz night!  Saturday, 15 October, 6:30-9:30pm 
Get some friends and family together, arrange a class group or come along to meet new 
people.  Book your tickets now and start planning your team name!   
Tickets are £10 for an individual ticket or £80 for a team, plus processing fee.  
A free drink is included with your ticket.  Bring your own food and nibbles for your table 
and buy drinks from the bar.  

Teams can be of up to 8 people (adults only), and you can either book as a team or individually. If you book an 
individual ticket, we will team you up with others. 
Prizes - and kudos! - for the winning team. 
Please note, we are trialling use of an e-ticketing system for ease of purchase, a small administration fee will be 
added to each ticket.  
Please follow the link for booking https://www.jumblebee.co.uk/ticket/5Ot4weTnX8/detail/id/5270 
 

TOMMY 2022 SKIPPING CHALLENGE 
At Christmas I decided I would set myself a challenge for 2022 to raise money for Cancer Research UK.  So 
since 1 January 2022 I have been skipping 365 skips every day, by New Year’s Eve I will have skipped 133,225 
skips!  I have done this whatever the weather and even when I had Covid to make sure I complete my challenge.  
In February, I decided I would also like to raise money for the children of Ukraine and want to support the Ukraine 
Crisis Appeal, but JustGiving only let you attached one charity to each page so Dad will make a donation to 
them if I finish my challenge! 
Please watch my video and donate if you can as every donation will make a difference and encourage me to 
keep skipping!  https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/TommySkip  
 

DIARY DATES 
The website has been updated to include all events for this term together with future dates already decided.  
Please follow the link https://www.sacredheartwadhurst.org.uk/events  
 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 
This year we will be hosting a Macmillan Coffee Morning at the school on Friday 30th September.  It has proved 
to be a busy and friendly event, giving people the chance to catch up after school drop off and offering those 
new to the school a warm welcome and the opportunity to be introduced to other parents at the school.   The 
event always raises a large amount of money for such an important cause - yet of course, we are not able to 
place a value on the community spirit an event such as this generates.  Baked donations from parents, children 
and teachers will be gratefully received to support the coffee morning and can be dropped off at the school office 
from Thursday 29th September.  
 

OPEN MORNINGS please follow links 

• Battle Abbey School: https://www.battleabbeyschool.com/open-days/  

• St Gregorys: https://www.sgschool.org.uk/open-events/  

• Mayfield School:  https://www.mayfieldgirls.org/admissions/open-mornings  

• Bethany: https://www.bethanyschool.org.uk/admissions/  

• Tunbridge Wells Girls Grammar:  https://www.twggs.kent.sch.uk/548/open-days-and-evenings  

• Tonbridge Grammar School:  https://www.tgs.kent.sch.uk/https/wwwtgskentschuk/year7-admissions  

• Tunbridge Wells Boys Grammar School:  https://www.twgsb.org.uk/2093/open-events  

• Skinners:  https://www.skinners-school.co.uk/admissions/visiting-the-schoolopen-days/  

• Judd:  https://www.judd.online/page/?title=Open+Mornings+%26amp%3B+School+Visits&pid=265  

• Claremont:  https://www.claremontschool.co.uk/  
 

WEEK AHEAD DIARY DATES - WEEK 4 

Mon 26th September School Shop Open  08.30-09.00 
Tue 27th September  08.45 
Wed 28th September Y6 Swimming @ Mayfield  08.45-09.45 
 Flu Vaccinations am 
 

U11/10 Girls Hockey v Beechwood (AWAY) 
LEAVE SHS: 13.45  
START @ VENUE: 14.15  
RETURN TO SHS FOR 16.30 

 U11/10 Boys Football v Beechwood (HOME) 14.15 
Thu 29nd September School Shop Open  15.20-16.00 
 U9/8 Girls Hockey Coaching game v Hilden Oaks (HOME) 14.15 
Fri 30th September MacMillan Coffee Morning  08.15-09.30 
 Awards Assembly   15.00 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 

where learning is fun! 

 
  

YEAR 1:  In Science, for the topic 'Ourselves', the children have been busy labelling parts of the body for 
which one of the children kindly modelled. 
They thoroughly enjoyed the challenge of making the most smelly sock, using different kinds of herbs and 
some other secret ingredients. 

NURSERY:  Some of the many activities Nursery have been doing over the last week including making 
apple crumble, exploring different textures and drawing around ourselves on the playground. 
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  YEAR 3:  The children in Year 3 have made a super start to the new school year and have been working 

so hard! One of the things they have enjoyed the most over the last 3 weeks is beginning to learn to code. 
They have been using a program called Scratch. It allows the children to use block based, visual 
programming to create projects. They have learnt how to select characters and backgrounds and write script 
to control the movement and actions of these on screen. They have really enjoyed doing this and have 
becoming amazingly adept at it very quickly!   

YEAR 5:  Year 5 have been very busy so far this term. They have been reading stories from Rudyard 
Kipling's "Jungle Book" and revising the rules of punctuation for direct speech. They have also been 
investigating poetry and language features used in poems. In Maths, they have been rounding numbers up 
to 100,000, placing whole numbers and decimals accurately on numbers lines and multiplying and dividing 
decimal numbers by 10 and 100.  
 

In R.E. they have been thinking about qualities, which are aspects of their personality, and skills that children 
have acquired.  In class they cut out stars and they wrote their own qualities and talents on each of the points 
of the star.  They thought about how they are unique and how they can try to develop different qualities that 
they do not find so easy.  
  

In ICT they have been enjoying learning to program in Kodu. They have learnt how to program Kodu and 
also how to add terrain and program new characters. Many children also downloaded the program at home 
to improve and build on their skills. 
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